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LAKE EUNICE TOWNSHIP
Lisa Rietsema, Clerk
15344 Blackhawk Rd.
Audubon, MN 56511

(218) 841-3777
Treasurer: Ann Hixson                             Supervisors: Ed Clem, 
Dave Opsahl,
Chairman: Jason Rosing                    Wayne Jacobson, Al 
Bergquist

The Lake Eunice township board held the monthly meeting at the town hall on October 11, 2016 at 8pm.  All 
members were present. The minutes from the September13, 2016 meeting were approved by a motion from A 
Bergquist, and 2nd by W Jacobson and it carried.  Claims were reviewed for payment and transfer of adequate 
funds to cover payment of claims and payroll was approved as well as the treasurer’s report which was 
reviewed and approved as written by a motion from W Jacobson, 2nd by E Clem and it carried.

David Melgaard was present at the meeting with concerns on a bid ridge that was left on the sides of the road 
after the paving has been completed.  John Okeson suggested bring in some black dirt to fill in those areas.  2 
truckloads should cover that area.  A motion was made by E Clem , and 2nd by A Bergquist for the township to 
purchase 2 truckloads of black dirt to complete the road edges on Maple Ridge Road where new blacktop has 
been put down.

Bruce Wilcon – Maud Lake LLC.  Proposing to put a ring dike around the culvert; Lake Maud Trail is not a 
township road currently at this time.  Three homes need to be present for the township to take over the road. 
He is proposing on raising the water level for waterfowl; about a 20 acre wet land at this time.  It is now noted 
that the landowner will take responsibility of the area and the road right away.  The road must be up to the 
county specs before the road will ever be taken over by the township.

Gene Walz was present talking about the wash out on Dorff Beach Road.  Jason will contact Scott 
Hendrickson about going and putting in some crushed asphalt to hold the edge of the road in place.     

John Okeson gave the final road report for 2016 on how the township came out on the price of the road 
repairs.

Meeting suspended at 7:38 for the Open Public Hearing on the road vacation for the Hogan road vacation.
Hearing closed at 7:43 PM
Township meeting reopened.

Jason Lakuta was present talking about the new firehall plans.  Jason Lakuta talked about having the firehall 
made smaller than the old existing plans that they had drawn up.  Jason left a set of plans with the township 
board to take a look at.  Dec/Jan. they would like the bids to go out for the new building. 

A motion was made to adjourn at 8:30 pm by A Bergquist, 2nd by W Jacobson and it carried.

Minutes approved on November 15, 2016.  Lisa Rietsema, Clerk
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